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~r T G Parry 

Dear Sir, 

Re: Hunter Water Corporation - Review of Operating Licence 

The Committee wishes to thank the Independent Pricing & Regulatory Tribunal for its 
letter dated lgfh July 2001, regarding the review of Hunter Water Corporation’s 
current Operating Licence. 

The Committee advises that Hunter Water Corporation shows a continued 
commitment to complying with all Committee requirements under the Dams Safety 
Act, 1978. Appropriate pricing should continue, to enable the funding of the long- 
term dam safety programs for Chichester and Grahamstown Dams. 

Yours fait hfu I ly , 

I 

Executive Engineer 
4r N. J. Himsley 

C : \ P  Paae 1 of 1 

DX: 28360 Parramatta Address Level 3, Macquarie Tower Phone +61 (02) 9895 7363 
Postal: NSW Dams Safety Committee 10 Valentine Avenue Fax +61 (02) 9895 7354 -* PO Box 3720 Parramatta NSW 2150 http www.damsafety nsw gov.au %U 

Parramatta NSW 2124 Australia email dsc@damsafety nsw gov au 


